
From: Walter Smith <northeast.mowing@gmail.com> 
Date: June 22, 2025 at 11:13:49 AM EDT 
To: Matt Choate <mchoate@danvillevt.gov>, Alison Low <alow@danvillevt.gov>, Audrey 
DeProspero <adeprospero@danvillevt.gov> 
Subject: North Danville Road washout. 

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from 
northeast.mowing@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
I wanted to touch base regarding the North Danville road across from Bill Murrey’s house. I 
know it’s on your radar. In the past I’ve asked to have a chain link fence installed and danger 
signage. I believe the Town is now at a point where it has become more necessary. The 
apple tree which has been referenced in the past has now been undermined and is leaning 
toward the road. People are stopping to walk over and look. It’s a dangerous situation that 
has become more so. Good luck with this as I’m sure it will cost a great deal to address. 
But, bad news isn’t like wine, it doesn’t get better with age. 
 
Walter Smith 
Danville 
Sent from my iPhone 
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